
Howdy Moms!  
 
I wanted to start with a big shout out to Kim Zapalac, Sara Monk & Teresa Brady 
for putting together such an exciting and successful Hullabaloo Huddle watch party! 
It was hot but fun! Thank you to all that attended, gathered donations, spent 
money, and cheered on our Aggies!!  
 

Here’s what is happening in October. 
 

Northwest Harris County Aggie Mothers’ Club 
October General Meeting 

Paul Pausky, Associate Director of Former Student Career Services 
Tuesday, October 11th, 2016   

HOUSTON DISTRIBUTING COMPANY 
7100 HIGH LIFE DRIVE 
HOUSTON, TX 77066 

 
Boutique Craft time at 6pm – Come sit, sand and visit! 

Social Time & Refreshments from 6:30-7:00 and Meeting from 7:00-9:00 
pm  

 
Preorder Deadline for Fall Care Packages is Friday, October 14th so be sure to 

order at the meeting! 
 

Bring Food for an extra door prize ticket! 
  

Upcoming Events 
 

THIS SUNDAY, October 9th 2pm – 4pm – Aggie Moms “Paint the Aggie 
Barn” 

Connie Pritchard is hosting a social event where we can get together and do a little 
painting together and she couldn’t think of a better project that the "Aggie 

Barn".   The cost is only $28/person.  
Register at http://vinoartino.com/event/aggie-moms-painting-the-barn/  

Contact Connie @ 281-785-5209 or pritchardg@sbcglobal.net  
We can bring snacks and drinks!  PLEASE spread the word...it will be FUN! 

 
 Other News 

“Maroon Out” game is this Saturday, October 8th A&M vs. Tennessee 2:30pm CT 
 

We will be looking for Silent Auction Donations & Door Prizes for China Luncheon. 
Please consider donating or obtaining donations for our spring fundraiser.  

We need items such as gift cards, beauty products, event tickets, golf outings, 
sporting goods, decorative items, clothing, jewelry, gardening items, Aggie 

merchandise, themed baskets, vacation packages, etc. Drop off your donation(s) at 
the general meeting. 

 



� Northwest Harris County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club is an organization 
that promotes and supports Texas A&M University students and their families.  We 

depend on the generosity of our members and community to help in our fundraising 
efforts. 

We truly appreciate your support of our club! 


